
Item H1
Request of Central Nebraska Humane Society to Use Stolley Park 
for the Month of December 2003 for a Christmas Lighting Display 
Fundraising Event
The Central Nebraska Humane Society is interested in securing the use of the roadway area 
of Stolley Park, during the month of December 2003.  The Society is interested in using the 
area for a fund raising activity that would include charging vehicles to drive through the 
park during the evening hours to view Christmas lights and displays provided by the Society.

Representatives of the Society will be on hand to detail the request.

A MOTION is in order.

Tuesday, October 22, 2002
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Steve Paustian

City of Grand Island City Council


